
 

 

 
 
 
 

  This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  
I am writing to inform you that we have recently seen a spike in Covid cases in the school. We have 
been able to identify the initial cause and have been managing the situation according to all MoPH 
guidelines. Regrettably the school has been notified of parents that have been sending children to 
school who have been displaying symptoms when there has been a positive case in the household. 
This cannot be allowed to happen and is putting the welfare of the school community at risk. If a 
member of your family has tested positive, then they along with any siblings need to remain at home 
and only return to school following a period of quarantine and a negative PCR test. Due to the current 
situation, we will be re-implementing some of the previous guidelines to ensure all of our school 
community remains safe. 

  
To assist with the current situation, we will be: 

 reintroducing temperature checkpoints on the school gates. 
 reintroducing temperature checks of children/students in classrooms. 
 reducing the access of parents to the school - parents should only come onto the school site 

to collect/drop off children at the start/end of the day. 
 meetings with parents will revert back to Zoom/phone calls. 

  
The school will be instructing teachers that if a child/student is displaying any symptoms then they 
will be isolated immediately and parents will be contacted. Please can all parents follow the guidelines 
and if your child/children are feeling unwell/coughing/sneezing then keep them at home and get them 
tested. The school will continue to follow its strict and rigorous cleaning cycle which incorporates 
regular fumigation of the building. We must all work together to ensure the school community 
remains safe and we as a school can continue to provide our children/students a safe environment to 
learn.  

   
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 

 

 
 


